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Craig Pullen
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Canterbury, NH 03224

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Just want my voice to be heard again for the last time my total opposition to the northern pass project.
Save N.H. from being scared for ever to benefit private corporation. The people and generations to
come deserve better. Keep NH unique.
  Personally it will effect negatively my 1743 property and my livelihood by destroying scenery that my
business relies on, which is tourist lodging and a equestrian facility. It is already most difficult to support
this agricultural farm. This project could send us on the down slope.
  Another concern.  I hope Gov. Sununu’s self interest from  Eversources fund raising and other
activities will  not influence SEC’s decisions.

Hopeful, Craig Pullen  and Corinne Pullen
Craig Pullen and Corinne Pullen
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